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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements.
[image: image3.png]RIGHTS
RESPECTING
SCHoOLS

unicef@

UNITED KINGDOM

BRONZE - RIGHTS COMMITTED




[image: image4.png]



                                                                                                                                                           Monday 9th October 2023
Dear parents / carers,
End of Term
Term ends for pupils on Wednesday 11th October. We start back to school on Monday 30th October. Have a good holiday! 
Wear Red Day Wednesday 11th October 2023

We would like to invite everyone to wear something red on 11th October 2023 to show racism the red card. You can find out more about the charity at https://www.theredcard.org/. Donations are not essential, but if you would like to send a donation in to the charity we will send it on.

Pupil Committees

The Pupil Committee dates for next term are: 1st November, 6th December and 20th December. These are all Wednesdays from 9-9.45am. If you’re not already helping with a committee and would like to, please get in touch.
Parent Consultations Wednesday 8th November 2023
We will be holding parent consultations on Wednesday 8th November. The times will be 3.15pm til 4.30pm and then in the evening 6pm til 7pm. Please indicate on the slip below which session you would be able to attend, and we will do our best to allocate a time which suits you. 
Reflective Jackets

All pupils will be issued with a reflective jacket this week. These should be worn everyday for coming to and going home from school now that the weather is getting darker – we would recommend pinning them to your child’s coat to make this easier.
Letters from the Dental Health Team

Please find attached letter for your child from the dental health team. They will be in school on Wednesday 1st November for fluoride varnish. They will also be doing a parents information session at 9am, so if you would like to speak to the dentists please let us know.
Homework

There is no maths or spelling homework this week.

Christmas Shoeboxes

Any donations of items or completed shoeboxes should be brought into school before Wednesday 11th October. Please check the leaflet for what can go in the boxes. Thank you for your support with this.

Kind regards, 
Emma Clements
Head teacher
Parent Consultations Wednesday 8th November 2023

Name of Child or Children……………………………………………………………………….

I would like an afternoon appointment    3.15pm – 4.30pm…………………………………..

I would like an evening appointment      6.00pm – 7.00pm…………………………………...

Parents signature………………………………………………………………………………….

